
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
September 19, 2013 

  

 

 

TO:  Save the Lake Committee Members 

    

FROM:  Greg Nybeck, Executive Director 

 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of September 23rd Meeting  

 

Chair Dan Baasen has cancelled the Save the Lake Committee meeting scheduled for 

Monday, September 23rd, at 8:00 a.m. in the Lake Minnetonka Conservation District 

office.  This meeting has been cancelled because a number of committee members are 

unable to attend the meeting. 

 

We are currently checking on an available date to reschedule this meeting.  This date will 

be announced when it is finalized.   

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions relating to this matter.   

 


